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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
The Board of Education for Coast Mountains School District 82 at its In Camera Board 

Meeting held yesterday afternoon, December 18, 2019 passed the following motion: 

 

THAT the 2020-2021 Principal and Vice Principal Assignments remain status quo 

as of January 6, 2020 except in the event of resignations, retirements or other 

emergent situations as determined by the Acting Superintendent of Schools.   

 

In an effort to formalize the school district’s processes related to Principal and Vice Principal 

re-assignments, and in light of several recommendations by Independent Consultant Dianne 

Turner, the Board of Education has rescinded the one-year transition plan as passed at the 

June 26, 2019 In Camera Board Meeting.   

 

Specifically, the aforementioned motion rescinds the transition plan to re-assign Principals 

and Vice Principals for the 2020-2021 school year. 

 

In the future, Principal and Vice Principal re-assignments will be conducted using a Change 

Management Protocol, which will be collaborative, consultative in structure, and as 

transparent as possible. 

  

The Board of Education values the strength and dedication of all employees in the school 

district and looks forward to engaging and working together with all of our communities in 

the school district towards continued student success. 

 

 

 

 

 

       Janet Meyer  

       Acting Superintendent of Schools 
 

 

 

 

 

“Coast Mountains School District: creating opportunities for learning, opportunities for life” 


